
From: Elise Gerich <elise.gerich@icann.org> 
Date: Wednesday, August 6, 2014 at 10:23 AM 
To: Adiel Akplogan <adiel@afrinic.net>, Fadi Chehade <fadi.chehade@icann.org> 
Subject: Re: Status of RPKI Interoperability and Global Trust Anchor Testbed with IANA 
 
Dear Adiel, 
 
As you note,  the RIRs and ICANN have been holding regular teleconferences to finalize the implementation 
of a RPKI “sandbox” with a global trust anchor.  It is disappointing to read that due to various changes in 
priorities, we will be calling a moratorium on the plans at this time.  I appreciate your email notifying us of 
this change in circumstances. 
 
Like the RIR organizations, ICANN will remain supportive and contribute to the standards work related to 
RPKI that is taking place within the IETF. 
 
Thank you for informing us of the change in support for the establishment of a global scale testbed of the 
RPKI system. 
 
Best regards, 
-- Elise  
 
Elise Gerich 
VP IANA & Technical Operations 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300 
Playa Vista, California 90094-2536 
elise.gerich@icann.org 
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